
TransEsperance -   
Trial Bus Service Feedback

Have your say on the proposed service changes in Esperance.

Provide your feedback before 5.00pm Friday 6 May to:

email: communityconsultation@pta.wa.gov.au

post:  TransRegional 
           PO Box 8467 
           Perth Business Centre WA 6849

What will happen next?

Following the completion of community consultation, all responses will be 

considered and a decision will be made about the future of the affected routes. 

Any changes will be advertised on the TransRegional website and by the Shire of 

Esperance.

We are seeking community feedback on a new bus service trial in Esperance, 
improving public transport access to the town centre and surrounding suburbs. 

The service would include the following three new bus services, which would 
operate three trips per route from Monday to Friday: 

•	 Route 810 between Nuslen and Esperance

•	 Route 811 between Castletown and Esperance

•	 Route 812 between West Beach and Esperance. 

The trial would run for a period of 12 months. 

Visit mysaytransport.wa.gov.au for full details.
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For Assistance:
InfoLine 13 62 13 (TIS: 13 14 50)  
Hearing or speech impaired?  
Call via NRS 133 677 

Scan the QR code to complete the survey 

online.


